
 
 

11th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

UPPER SCHOOL DISCO (YEARS 5 AND 6)  

 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2024 7.00 P.M. – 8.30 P.M. 

 

We are delighted to once again be holding our Christmas disco.  This will be held on Friday 

6th December 2024 from 7.00 p.m. – 8.30 p.m. 

 

As this is a fundraising event, we are happy to accept cash for this.  Tickets are now available 

at a cost of £5.00 each which will include a glow stick, to be given to your child on entry to 

the disco.  Please send your money into school in a sealed envelope clearly marked with 

your child’s name and class and attach it to the slip at the bottom of this letter.  Tickets will 

come back via the class teacher. 

 

Please send your child with a filled water bottle.  They will be able to purchase sweets at the 

disco, so please give your child no more than £2 on the night to purchase these.   

 

At the end of the disco (8.30 p.m.)  all children must be collected from the school hall.  

No child will be able to leave the disco without an adult.   

 

Please note, entry and exit to the school site will only be via the front gate on Fernhill Road.  

The back gate WILL NOT be unlocked. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 UPPER SCHOOL CHRISTMAS DISCO 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2024 

 

I will pick my child up from the hall at 8.30 p.m. 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………  Class …………… 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 Parent / Carer 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 9 A.M. ON 

FRIDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2024 – THANK YOU 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


